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Valued Customer, 
 
 

nVent SCHROFF is discontinuing the Calmark 120 and C120 Series due to 
limited availability of tooling.  Last time buys will be available through May 
2021 as the tooling allows.  It is recommended to place last time buys as 
soon as possible. 
 
Replacement product: 
No identical replacement will be made available.  Last time buys are available as tooling allows 
through May 2021.   
 
 
Affected material numbers: 
 
Series 120 
Series C120 
 

 
Please contact your Customer Service Representative with questions. 

 
 
Please reach out to your local sales representative with any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Katie Hausman 
Product Marketing Manager 
Schroff 
 
+1.612.308.2750 Mobile 
Katie.Hausman@nVent.com 
 
nVent | 2100 Hoffman Way | Anoka, MN 55303 | USA 
 
nVent.com - We Connect and Protect. 

 

https://schroff.nvent.com/wcsstore/ExtendedSitesCatalogAssetStore/Attachment/CalmarkBirtcherProductAttachments/Documents/120,%20C120_DataSheet.pdf
https://schroff.nvent.com/wcsstore/ExtendedSitesCatalogAssetStore/Attachment/CalmarkBirtcherProductAttachments/Documents/120,%20C120_DataSheet.pdf
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